COPY

1S TAN BUL,

25th January, 1944.

The Secretary,
ILloyd's Register of shipping,
Wok ingham.

Dear Sir,

We are in receipt of your letter Ref.H. of the
17th Wovember and have to inform you that we have been 1in
touch with the Owners of the Ferry Steamers "ECEABAT" and
"R ILYE" regarding the Screwshaft Surveys of these two
vessels. The Owners are now applying to the Ministry of
Tational Defence in Ankara for & definite reply. ONNDA
As soon as we receive this we shell eomutnica g};ﬁ&ﬁ%ﬁybu.

Yours faithfully,

For J. W. WHITTALL & CO. Hﬂ)yd’g R@giSteg”
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